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The H Hotel 

Great Lakes Loon’s Baseball Game 

 

March 2016 

 Capt. Kevin Emmett Fergerson  

Fill the Boot Coordinator 

Sterling Heights L1557 

Kevin has been a firefighter for twenty-seven years.  Twenty years in 
Sterling Heights and seven years in Detroit.  As a young man he had 
dreams of being a  firefighter, and those dreams came true in 1988.   

“I love the fire service and giving back to the community.  Personally, 
my favorite charity is MDA, and in particular the Fill the Boot Cam-
paign.  I have been coordinating the City of Sterling Heights efforts in 
this regard for three years with lots of support from our member-
ship.  The MDA reps I have dealt with have been wonderful and it has proven to be a blast 

for our department.” 
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